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Band of the Coldstream Guards - Gala Concert

Cllr Graham Jones MBE is delighted to announce the Band of the Coldstream Guards have agreed to perform a Gala Concert at
Epsom Playhouse on 19 January 2024 in support of the Mayors Charities and the Royal British Legion Epsom and Ewell.

The Coldstream Guards are not only a marching band as they have toured USA, Japan, China, Europe and the UK performing
outstanding concerts to packed houses in some of the most prestigious concert halls in the world to critical acclaim.

The Band of the Coldstream Guards is, arguably, one of the best bands in the world and they’re coming to Epsom Playhouse.
Don’t miss this opportunity to hear this magnificent band right here on our own door step.
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